
An Ordinance of the Mayor and Commission of the City of District Heights to hold a public hearing on the

proposed fiscal year 2024 budget is scheduled for Wednesday, May 16, 2023, at 5:00 pm. You may attend

the meeting in person at the Municipal Building 2000 Marbury Drive, District Heights, MD 20747,

Commission Chamber, or use the virtual Zoom platform. To obtain the meeting link or phone number to

join the meeting, please visit the city website www.districtheights.org.

The proposed budget may be examined weekdays at the City Clerk’s office between 9:30 am and 4:30

pm or on the City’s website at any time. All interested citizens will have the opportunity to be heard at

the public hearing or provide written comments in advance by sending an email to the City Clerk’s office

at cityclerk@distristictheights.org no later than 3:00 pm on the day of the hearing to be received by the

Commission as part of the record. Written submission must include the specific topic to which it relates

and the full name and address of the person submitting the comment.
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